
                                                          
 

 

 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 

Polar Bear’s Reward 
 
As a result of the hard work Polar Bears have put in to improve their behaviour, the whole class have 
earned a reward. They have chosen to have a picnic in a local park. We will be visiting the park on Friday 
15th February 2019, during the afternoon, where we will eat our lunch and have some play time. 
 
In addition, thanks to the hard work of the students and the generosity of the parents, the children have 
decided to use our profits from enterprise week to buy themselves a treat. After lunch, we plan to go to 
McDonalds and purchase each of the children a small McFlurry. We plan to be back at the school for 
normal dismissal time. 
 
If it is raining, we will postpone the trip and eat our packed lunch at school. 
 
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
 
Miss Kleebaum 
Year 5 Polar Bear Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
To the School Office – Polar Bear – Picnic in the Park 
 
 
Re: …………………………………………………………………… (child’s name) 
 
 

 I give permission for my child to walk into town to have a picnic in the park 

 My child receives free school meals and would like a school provided packed lunch. 

 I give permission for my child to have a McFlurry. 

 I give permission for my child to receive first aid. 

 
 
Signed …………………………………..………. Print name ………………………………………..... 
 
Emergency Contact No: …………………………………………………Date ………….....................  

Pilgrims’ Way 

Primary School 
Headteacher: Miss AM Middleton 

Pilgrims’ Way, Canterbury, Kent, CT1 1XU 

Telephone: 01227 760084   Fax: 01227 452510 

Email: office@pilgrims-way.kent.sch.uk 
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